
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

              Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break. 

Staff and Committee would like to thank you for helping to raise a 

fantastic £275 on the raffle, this money is going towards our trip to 

Chester Zoo. This term the children will be doing lots of number work, to 

move them all forward in the EYFS. (Early Years Foundation Stage.) 

              

 

 

 

            

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

17th April 2023 – 26th May 2023 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have 

been doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

Transport 
Which covers “Understanding the 

World/Mathematical development”. 

The children will be looking at lots of different 

kinds of transport and comparing old and new as 

well as sorting numbers. 

A visit to Liverpool Museum/Ferry ride  

23rd May 2023 

As part of our topic we will be taking the children on the Mersey Ferry 

and to the Liverpool Museum of Life to look at transport through time. 

 

 

An Educational Fun Place to be 

 

Kings Coronation 

  

On Friday 5th May we will be holding a party to celebrate 

the Kings Coronation, it’s time to dress up in red, white and 

blue. Like Christmas all the children will be finishing at 1pm.  

 
 


